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MDOT to hold open house on M-15 improvements  
 
Davison, Michigan. --- 

 

The Michigan Department of Transportation will hold an open house to discuss 

improvements along M-15 in Forest and Richfield Townships. It will be held on Wednesday, April 

12 from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Davison Transportation Service Center (9495 E. Potter Rd., 

Davison).  

In April, MDOT plans to resurface and widen M-15 from Richfield Rd. to Potter Rd. and 

resurface M-15 from Richfield Rd. to Dodge Rd. This also includes replacing a culvert at the Bird 

Drain.  

Please contact the Michigan Department of Transportation Davison TSC at 810-653-7470 

if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

